
The Statewide Targeted Tuition Program for Nursing provides additional tuition assistance to 
CSEA-represented NYS employees. Eligible employees can receive up to two extra tuition benefits, 
per fiscal year, if they are enrolled in an RN or LPN program.

*Please Note: CSEA-represented NYS employees who participate in one of our targeted programs may receive
two additional benefits each program year. If you earn more than $5,250 in tuition benefits during a calendar
year, it could be considered taxable income. For more information, please contact our Partnership Advisors at
518-486-1427 	(Press Option 1) or email  advisors@nyscseapartnership.org.
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For more information about the Tuition Benefits Program or the Statewide Targeted Tuition 
Program for Nursing:

Call an Advisor at: (518) 486-7814 (Press Option 1) or (800) 253-4332 (Press Option 1)

Email an Advisor at: advisors@nyscseapartnership.org
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